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Upcoming events

Monday 13th June
Reception Height and Weights

(in school)
Year 6 swimming

Grassroots after school club

Tuesday 14th June
Y3 visit to Discovery Museum

Y5 Open Morning 9.00am

Wednesday 15th June
Y2 Open Morning 9am

Nursery visiting Church am
(pupils only)
Guitar club
KS2 Choir

Thursday 16th June
Y1 Open Morning 9am

Grassroots after school club

Friday 17th June
Jubilee Summer Fayre 1-3pm

Girls football training
CANCELLED

Monday 20th June
Year 6 swimming

Grassroots after school club

Tuesday 21st June
Y2 Liturgy 9.15am

First Holy Communion party in
Church (pupils only) pm

New Nursery parents meeting
6pm

Wednesday 22nd June
Y6 Open Morning 9am

Guitar club
Nursery Liturgy 2.30pm

KS2 Choir
New Reception parents

meeting 6pm

Thursday 23rd June
Reception Open Morning 9am

Grassroots after school club

Friday 24th June
SSOC Y2 Multiskills lunchtime

Girls football training
Sunday 26th June

Church Sounds Concert 1pm

Book Trail/Community Book Box
Thank you to all of the families who took part in our half term book trail. The feedback
from you all has been extremely positive. If you would like to send us your thoughts on
the Book Trail, please can you complete this VERY short survey? LINK
The Book Trail box has now magically turned into a Community Book Box! Families can
now take books from the box whenever they want, to share stories and a love of reading.
We do ask that if you take a book, you replace it with one of your own pre-loved books.
This means that the box can continue to be used by everyone in our community. The
box, which is situated opposite Mr Craig’s office, still
has the lock on as we want the children to get excited
about opening the box! The numerical code is 94756

Jubilee Summer Fayre
Our Jubilee Summer Fayre takes place this Friday from
1-3pm. Details of the event have already been shared,
but the flyer is again attached to this newsletter. We
are still significantly short of parent and family helpers
for the fayre and, should we not have enough adult
support, the event may need to be cancelled.  Even if
you can help for a short time, this will ensure the fayre
takes place. We need help to set up on Thursday afternoon and Friday morning along
with help at the event. If you can help, please let us know at
enquiries@stjosephsjarrow.co.uk or let Joanne Eldred or Helen Johnson know. We are
also still asking for raffle donations as well as bottles for the stall. Thanks for all the
donations so far - it is really appreciated.

Sounds Concert
Father Adrian has asked us to promote an event taking place in Church. The Sounds
concert, featuring the Westoe Brass Band, will
take place on Sunday 26th June.

Open Mornings
We hope the families of Y3 and Y4 parents have
enjoyed the Open Mornings. We know how
proud the children have been, showing off their
work and their singing, and I am sure you have
been proud too!

Banners
We hope you like our new banners outside
school. Thank you to Mrs Tuplin and NE Design
for supplying these.

Take care,
Mr P Craig
Headteacher

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd_pa2tXp88DTNr0ukUSyVvHFeo311od_z2s7qCX5T8qfgGOw/viewform?usp=sf_link
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